
 

 
 

8th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

KS1 (R, Y1 & Y2) FOOTBALL  
WEDNESDAYS 3.30-4.30PM 

 
We are offering KS1 (including Reception children) a Football enrichment afterschool club starting next 
week.  This club will run on Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm and will be run by qualified coaches from 
ProSport.   
 
The club will start on Wednesday 15th June and will run for 5 weeks, finishing on Wednesday 13th July 
2022.   There are 20 places available so book early to avoid disappointment, allocation will be on a first 
come first served basis.  
 
The cost for this club will be £17.50.  This will be added to ParentPay and payment with consent to take 
part will need to be received by Monday 13th June 2022.  Please note that clubs are non-refundable 
even if you decide not to continue.  There have been several occasions where we have reimbursed 
parents when children have changed their minds and as a consequence been left out of pocket.  School 
is not in a financial position where this can continue.   As our school logo suggests Respect Challenge 
Resilience, we do encourage children not to pull out of clubs as this is costly for parents and takes a 
space for a child who might want to take part.   
 
Your sincerely  
 
Elizabeth Maskell  
Headteacher  
 


